
 

 

 

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

 

 

 

 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Thursday 13th July 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As you are aware, Norwood Summer Fete is being held on Wednesday 19th July 2017 from 3.30-

4.30pm. As it is being organised and run by our Year 6 children, we would like as many as possible 

to stay and help.  

There will be lots for them to do and we will also ensure that they have a bit of time to go round 

the fete themselves to enjoy the activities if they want to.  

 

If you are happy for your child to help then please return the permission slip below by Monday 

17th July 2017. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mr Reynolds    Mrs Reynolds 

Year 6 Teacher   Head Teacher     

 

 

 

I give permission for _____________________________________________ to help at the Summer Fete on 

Wednesday 19th July 2017. 

 

PLEASE INDICATE WITH A CROSS IN A BOX BELOW. 

 

I will pick my child up at 4.30  

 

My child is allowed to walk home 

 

Signed ___________________________________________ 

 

Date    ____________________________________________ 


